
SB 699 is well intended to assist OLCC agents should they become injured.  However, 
before even being put in harms way these agents should be fully trained as public safety 
officers is such dangers exist in their routine duties.  This would be the first step to helping 
OLCC regulators.  Get them trained properly, equipped properly, and make them law 
enforcement officers.  This would then add them to these additional benefits.  Simply 
allowing them into harms way without proper training then giving them potential benefits 
is a dangerous disservice.   


